From: Wilkins Clare
To: Davies, David
Cc: Neighbourhoodplans

Subject: FW: Checkley Neighbourhood Development Plan Pre-Examination consultation: Notice of Submitted Draft

Neighbourhood Plan

Date: 15 March 2023 14:17:12

Dear David.

Many thanks for sending the consultation for Checkley Neighbourhood Plan.

Due to the distance from the national park boundary, the Peak District National Park does not have any comments. However, if there were any specific elements that you would like us to comment on please do let us know.

Kind regards

Clare

From: Davies, David < <u>David.Davies@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 02 March 2023 18:07

Subject: Checkley Neighbourhood Development Plan Pre-Examination consultation: Notice of

Submitted Draft Neighbourhood Plan

Exercise caution - check attachments and links before opening them.

This email originated from outside the Authority's email system.

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see the attached with regards the above.

Regards

Planning Policy Team

Staffordshire Moorlands District Council

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential information that could be protectively marked. If you are not the addressee please do not use the information in any way. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank you.

The Council may be required to disclose this email or any responses to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The way in which we handle personal information is set out in our privacy notice and is available at https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/YourData

Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, DE45 1AE. Phone:01629 816200

This email message may contain confidential information, may be legally privileged and /or contain personal views or opinions that are not the Authority's. It is intended only for the use of the addressee or those included on the email recipients. If you have received this email in error please tell us and delete it immediately. Under Freedom of Information legislation email content may be disclosed. The Authority may monitor email traffic data and also the content of email for the purposes of security. Our Privacy Notice tells you about how we will use, and store your information, in line with the GDPR. Please click here to view the notice.

No employee or agent is authorised to conclude any legally binding agreement on behalf of the Authority with another party by email without express written confirmation by the Authority's Head of Law or authorised deputy for the specific agreement.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by CensorNet. The service is powered by MailSafe.

For more information please visit http://www.censornet.com